

HERRICKS PUBLIC SCHOOLS



Herricks High School

Joan Keegan, Principal jkeegan@herricks.org

Mr. Andrew Frisone, Assistant Principal afrisone@herricks.org

Mr. Bryan Hodge, Assistant Principal bhodge@herricks.org

SENIOR FORM

May 2021

Dear Parent / Guardian,

With the decline in Covid-19 cases and an increasing number of individuals being vaccinated, we will be reinstating the Open Campus Policy for our Seniors for the remainder of this academic year. The policy allows for students, with permission of their parents/guardians, to go off campus during their unassigned class periods. We encourage you to have an in depth conversation regarding the privilege of going off campus coupled with the understanding of good decision-making and responsibility, before completing and returning this authorization form.

This authorization form signals to us your intention to allow your child off-campus during the school day. It also begins our internal process of creating a new student ID card that students must present to a security team member when entering or exiting the building. Students who do not return this authorization form signed by both a parent/guardian and themselves will not be given a new ID and will not be permitted off campus

Completed authorization forms should be returned to Mr. Frisone's office.

Parents and students are reminded that Freshmen, Sophomores and Juniors are not permitted off campus. The school will use various disciplinary actions for underclass violators, including the potential loss of the off campus privilege when the student becomes eligible.

There are a range of consequences that we will employ if a senior is found to be in violation of the off-campus policy.

If you have any questions, please contact me at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

Joan Keegan Principal